From: Eileen Willmor: [

Sent: 21 November 2019 22:30
To: Planning
Subject: Eileen Willmott and Dartmouth Park tree applications

Dear Tree Officers and Planners,

List 555

2019/5626/T 7 St Anne’s Close

Despite having survived Dutch Elm disease, this tree is in very poor condition with not much
visible signs of life. The owner and I discussed a current replacement hybrid elm species, but
the site is too near to the house. With some regret, I do not object to its felling,

Thank you,
Eilecen Willmott



